[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear 6B pupils,

I hope you and your families are doing well at home. Thank you so much for the hard work you have been displaying over on Purple Mash, Duolingo and Charanga. I have been very impressed by the number of you that have been completing your assignments and emailing me for help. I have been marking all of your work and giving you notes if you seem to need any help. I’m especially impressed by those children who have been working on their own creative projects. 
  Some of you have been writing letters, creating brochures and building coding programs. Please keep doing this! That’s an excellent use of your time. Being creative and thinking of interesting things to do is an excellent way to make your learning fun. I have been writing diary entries during my time in so I can look back over my time spent inside during this period of time. A really good idea would be to use this time to work on your Year 6 research project.  

It would be a great idea to send an email to us at the school showing us what you guys are doing at home! Maybe you are reading a book that you’ve really been enjoying, helping out with chores or learning something practical like cooking a new dish!
Thank you for your hard work and commitment.

Regards,
Mr Bennett
